
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
February 3, 2022 

 
The Relationship Manager 

Department of Corporate Relations 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited (BSE) 

1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400001 

 
Sub.: Business Update 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that finally after extensive efforts our “TRURAPID® COVID-19 Ag Test” 
has been approved by ICMR (Indian Council of Medical Research) on February 2, 2022. 

 
Now we will try to build this product assuming that COVID testing will continue depending on the 

disease progression with time. 

 
Although the prices for Rapid Antigen Test for COVID have dropped to a very low level, still we will do 

our efforts. 
 

We request you to kindly take the above on record. 

 
 

 
Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For KILPEST INDIA LIMITED 
 

 
 

 
Dhirendra Dubey 

Chairman & Managing Director 
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